NOTICE OF FIELD TRIP
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

The Westport Conservation Commission will conduct a site visit on Friday, June 7, 2019 at
9:30 a.m. to the following properties for orientation purposes only in preparation for reviewing
agenda items at its June 10, 2019 meeting:

1.

22 Evergreen Avenue: Appeal of Permit #AA,WPL/E-10793-19 issued to Marian Byrne for
a fence by Cynthia Hamer of 24 Evergreen Avenue.

46 Woodside Avenue: Application #IWW WPL/E-10827-19 by Don White, CT Home LLC
on behalf of Uri & Christine Failla for a first floor kitchen/family room addition, breakfast area
banquette bumpout, second floor master bedroom and bathroom additions and expansion of
portico. Portion of the work is within the upland review area setback.

135 Harbor Road: Application #/WVPL-10826-19 by Joseph DeJesus on behalf of RBR
Reality LLC for demolition of existing house and construction of a new single family
residence, pool, pool fence and associated drainage appurtenances. Works Is proposed
within the WPLO area of the Saugatuck River.

280 Compo Road South: Continuation of Application #WPL-10800-19 by Richard Bennett
on behalf of Simple Plan One, LLC for a new single family residence with crawl space,
driveways, patios and walks, a/c units and generator. Work is proposed within the WPLO
area of Gray’s Creek.

Members will meet at the Conservation Department first to carpool. Some sites might be
especially wet and or be prone to ticks so appropriate clothing and footwear is recommended.

Posted with the Town Clerk’s Office on Monday, June 3, 2019

6.7.19 field trip agenda



